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Message from the Guest Editor

Special Issue "Fungi in Forest Ecosystems: Systematics,
Diversity and Ecology" focuses on the study of fungi in
forest ecosystems. The aim of this Special Issue is to
provide a platform for researchers to share their latest
findings on and insights into the role of fungi in forest
ecosystems, fungal diversity, community structure,
ecological interactions within forest ecosystems, the
systematics and evolution of fungi, and the role of fungi in
nutrient cycling as well as carbon storage. 

The Special Issue welcomes articles that cover a wide
range of topics related to fungi, including their taxonomy,
diversity, molecular phylogeny, community structure, and
ecological interactions, highlighting the importance of
fungi in nutrient cycling, carbon storage, and other key
ecosystem processes, in addition to the complex
relationships between fungi and other organisms in forest
ecosystems, including plants, animals, and
microorganisms. Overall, this Special Issue provides a
valuable resource for researchers and practitioners
working in the fields of forest ecology and management.
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Message from the Editorial Board

Forests (ISSN 1999-4907) is an international and cross-
disciplinary, scholarly forestry journal. The distinguished
editorial board and refereeing process ensures the highest
degree of scientific rigor and review of all published
articles. Original research articles and timely reviews are
released online, with unlimited free access.

Our goal is to have  Forests be recognized as one of the
foremost publication outlets for high quality, leading edge
research in this broad and diverse field. We therefore invite
you to be one of our authors, and in doing so share your
important research findings with the global forestry
community.
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